
Yr 13 CAGs Briefing
9/3/21



Centre Assessed Grades

• Any student completing a qualification this year (GCSE, A Level, AS Level, 
EPQ, BTEC, OCR) will have some part or all of their qualification predicted by 
their teachers

• Raw data & grades will be moderated and standardised by departments and 
then by the school

• Standardisation by the school needs to follow our regular patterns

• Do not ask staff about predicted grades or assessment scores!



What will support CAGs?
• The knowledge/data that teachers currently hold on students from their 2 year courses

through classwork, assessments, mocks, NEA, homework, etc.

• Additionally A-level (and AS) students will complete ‘checker’ assessments to support with 
the CAG process. 



What will assessments look like?

• They will be in a style that you are familiar with for your subject

• No longer than 1 hour for AS & A-level and covering small areas of the 
curriculum that you were revising for mocks or that has been recently 
taught

• You will be given very specific topic lists and revision to work on in 
lessons

• Art & Design – grades will be based on your portfolio



Other info

• All students entitled to SEA will receive it for these assessments.

• We’re still waiting for other school and subject specific guidance from the 
exam boards, which should come out over Easter, with some BTEC/OCR info 
out this week.

• Results day has been brought forward to 10th August

• We’ll be coming back to you with more information soon, if you have any 
questions, please ask! 



BTEC/OCR Qualifications

• You will continue with your learning, even if the assessment is 
cancelled.

• Coursework must be finished for the current units.

• If you sat BTEC exams in January will be able to decide to keep or 
discard your result. Results day for the January exams is 17th March 
and you can get your results from the exams office. 

• We are waiting for more guidance regarding the BTEC/OCRs over the 
coming weeks.


